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I am concerned as to the high cost of ownership of all the documentation 
relating to all codes and regulations as published by the BCA and Aust. 
Standards. These costs are quiet significant when taking into effect the 
number of times these publications are updated. These publications 
should be available at min. cost, better still nil cost to the industry. A 
better way of accessing these publications would be also appreciated. i.e 
through the internet, where you could download part or particular clauses 
or sections without having to acquire the entire publication. 

 
 


